
 

Halloween Parade 2016 

October 21, 2016                                                                                     

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Samuel Mickle School will host its annual Halloween parade on Monday, October 

31st at 1:45pm.  You and your family are invited to watch the students parade in front of the 

school in their Halloween costumes. To provide more space for our audience, we've stretched 

our parade route a bit.  The students will enter the parade route from the Samuel Mickle main 

entrance, proceed towards the bus lane, make a turn in the bus lane and parade back towards the 

entrance of the school.   

If you are planning to attend, please park in the overflow lot.  (From Kings Highway, go past the 

Clark School on Quaker Road.  The overflow parking lot is located on your left just past the 

Clark School bus lane.)    

The student parade route will be roped off. To ensure the safety of our students, we ask that you 

please remain behind the ropes at all times.   

We look forward to seeing you at the parade! 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Evans, Principal 

Samuel Mickle School 
 

 

 

 

 

 


